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4th February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Parker is currently unwell. She has been trying to 

work from home but this is proving increasingly difficult. Mr Cook has valiantly tried to 

maintain the provision of feedback, particularly in Maths. However, you may of noticied 

that in other subjects responses have been less frequent.  

 

We are currently working on addressing this. Thank you for your patience and 

understanding. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Amanda Gable 

Headteacher 
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